
 
               
                 

                   
                     
               

                     
              

                   
               
                  

                          
                       

         
 

           
 

               
 

         
         
         
          
   
 

                 
                  

                   
              
                       

                       
   

 
                  
                    

                   
       

 
               
                       
       

 
 

                     
                           

arbcombo -- November 14, 2013 - Emissions Market Assessment Committee (EMAC) 
Meeting (sent 10-8-13) 

The Emissions Market Assessment Committee (EMAC), an advisory 
group of academic economists established by the California Air 
Resources Board (ARB), will hold a public meeting on Thursday, 
November 14, 2013. This meeting will provide a forum for 
discussion between the EMAC members and interested stakeholders 
on issues related to the design and operation of the California 
Cap‐and‐Trade Program and its associated markets. Specific 
topics for this meeting include discussion of an allowance price 
ceiling, double‐sided auctions, information release by ARB, and 
holding and purchase limits. Discussion papers on these topics 
will be posted by November 8, 2013 at the web link below. The 
agenda for the November 14 meeting will be posted during the week 
of November 4, 2013. 

DATE: Thursday, November 14, 2013 

TIME: 10:00 am to 4:00 pm 

LOCATION: Coastal Hearing Room 
Cal/EPA Headquarters Building 
1001 I Street 
Sacramento, CA 95812 

ARB established the EMAC through an interagency agreement with 
the University of California, Berkeley. The EMAC provides expert 
analysis and advice to ARB through periodic public meetings and 
regular consultations with staff. Interested stakeholders are 
invited to submit comments and questions to the EMAC at any time 
using the ”Submit Comments” link on the EMAC web page (web link 
provided below). 

All interested stakeholders are invited to attend. The meeting 
will be webcast. Stakeholders viewing by webcast will have the 
opportunity to submit comments and questions to the EMAC during 
the meeting through e‐mail. 

For more information including meeting documents and directions 
for accessing the webcast, the EMAC web page can be reached at 
the following link: 
http://www.arb.ca.gov/cc/capandtrade/emissionsmarketassessment/emissionsmarketassessment.htm 

You are receiving this single arbcombo email because you are a 
subscriber to or have made a public comment to one or more of the 

http://www.arb.ca.gov/cc/capandtrade/emissionsmarketassessment/emissionsmarketassessment.htm


           
     

 
 

following lists: ab32publichealth, capandtrade, cc, ej, 
energyaudits, ghg‐rep, ghg‐ver. 


